
m DEPARTMENT OF THE SECRETARY OF THE PROVINCE 
OF QUEBEC

BUREAU OF STATISTICS.

Quebec September 23rd 1925.

To the drincioel of

Mejill University,

Montreal.

Bear Sir:-

Enclosed please find a blank form to be filled 
in and returned to this office, at your earliest con­
venience.

Many times, since July last, have 1 forwarded 
these forms to the Department of Public instruction, 
begging them to send them to you, but I have failed, 
up to the present time, to receive an answer and, as 
our compilation of "Educational Statistics" is almost 
completed, we urgently nedd your return, please.

Yours truly,

Gr.-E. Marquis

M/2 eadvof/the Bureau of Statistics.


